
FAILING SEPTIC SYSTEM?

Ashtabula County has funds to 
assist households with failing 

septic systems.   

We are now accepting applications for the replacement of failing septic 
systems. Must meet eligibility requirements including income qualification. 

DON’T WAIT! FUNDING IS FI RST COME, FIRST SERVED. 

If you are interested or want to learn more, 
call 440-576-1533 or email jljiang@ashtabulacounty.us 
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